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HASA PARTY  
Friday July 8th 

 

 DJ  - JC Wood 

 

JULY CLUB BUSINESS MEETING 

CANCELLED DUE TO JULY 4TH HOLIDAY  



 

HASA PARTY  
FRIDAY JULY 8TH 

James and Lucrecia Jackson will be providing 

 the food.  Menu will be Hamburgers, Hot Dogs, 

Baked Beans, Chips & Dips and fixings'.   

 Members are asked to bring  a  dish  to           

compliment this menu or your favorite dessert. 

7:00-1200 PM 

 Dunn Shrine Building 211 N. Clinton Ave., Dunn, NC 

 



 

DANCE LESSONS  
 with Larry Patterson & Shirley Weaver     

 Tuesday nights at MiCasita’s in Dunn, NC 

Beginners 6:00p.m. Intermediate 7:00p.m.                           

Advanced 8:00p.m. 

Cost $30.00 for 4 week session 

Call 919 922-9110 or 910 922-2906 or email Shirley at          

shirleylweaver@aol.com for more information 

Never too young or too old to learn to SHAG! 

2011 OFFICERS 

  Larry Strickland     President             910 897-5168 

  Cotton Johnson      Vice President     910 514-6413 

  Becky Walls             Treasurer             919 820-0757 

  Linda Herring          Secretary             910 893-4489 

  Thomas Barefoot     Sgt at Arms          919 524-7530 



 

 

 



The June Party was great.  We wish to thank the guest DJ, Butch 

Halpin.    

 

 

 

Everyone enjoyed the food, dancing , music  and  fellowship.      Enjoy 

the pictures on the next page. 

 

President Larry Strickland and Vice-President Cotton Johnson  reported 

on the progress of our upcoming  fundraiser for Hospice of Harnett 

County.  (See the flyer in this newsletter).   

Ted Fitzgerald, Executive Director of Hospice of Harnett County was      

introduced and spoke on Hospice  services and the need for community 

support. 

 

Dance instructors AC and Cathy Williams—FASA Instructors and Larry 

Patterson and Shirley Weaver our HASA instructors danced for $’s for 

Hospice..  Their support to this cause is greatly  appreciated.  Tickets 

were distributed to members to help sell and we also received pledges 

for sponsorships and other donations.  

 

Any member that wishes to help with this fundraiser please  contact 

Cotton Johnson @ 910-514-6413 or any of our HASA board members. 

 

 







 

Keep watching our newsletter for  schedule of  upcoming  club and 
special events.  

 

If you have any questions, ideas, or information for the            
newsletter please  feel  free to contact one of our 2011 officers. 

 

See our calendar and  flyers in this newsletter 

See you soon and KEEP DANCING!! 

 

NEWS FROM SOS 

SET THE RECORD:  

 LARGEST SHAG DANCE 

Shaggers, don’t miss your chance to make history! 

Dancers at the 2011 SOS Fall Migration are invited to set the       

Guinness World Record for the largest Carolina Shag Dance!  

The Society of Stranders/Association of Carolina Shag Clubs is 

organizing the couples’ dance to be held the second Saturday 

of SOS Fall Migration, September 24, in North Myrtle Beach 

— right on Main Street!  Each participating shagger will be         

required to register (to document the official count for the        

record) and pay a $5 donation which will go to the SOS       

Charitable Foundation. 

Registration process, time, and other logistics are to be         

determined.  Meanwhile, SAVE THE DATE AND SPREAD 

THE WORD to the members of your shag club.   

More information will be forthcoming soon! 


